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Importance: High

To whom this may concern,

I STRONGLY oppose to this bill and its reasoning.

The last two years have shown and proven that this Emergency bill has not had the desired
effect and has been used by Parliament as a vehicle to make decisions on behalf of ALL
Queenslanders without the appropriate due diligence.

Most of these decisions divided the State and has caused a lot of people Health, Financial
or Social strain. 

Please do not allow this extension to take effect and return Queensland back to normal
where Unity and Mateship were the norm.

With regards,

Arjen Starrenburg
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